
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: DECEMBER 18, 2023 

 

TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM: JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: SECOND READING AND ADOPTION OF SBR 700-90-

8:STUDENT SURVEYS 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

New SBR 700-90-8:Student Surveys policy is presented for your approval.  This new 

policy reflects the Minnesota School Boards Association Model Policy 520. 

 

 

 

 

 


